

Serving the women of the Peninsula, Middle Peninsula, and Northern Neck Areas

Dear Mr. Underwood,

I wanted to take a moment to tell you what a wonderful staff you have working with you. I have spoken with Debbie Haskins a number of times and she has been very pleasant and very professional. In addition, you are aware that I met Matt Richardson. He was very kind and very easy to work with. My highest compliments to you on such a friendly and dedicated group. I will send as much "fence business" your way that I can.

Sincerely,

Joel E. Backer M.D., F.A.C.O.G.